
 
 

W E Y M O U T H    S C H O O L    C O M M I T T E E    M E E T I N G 
School Administration Building 

April 28, 2014 
6:00 p.m. 

Meeting Notes 
 
 

The Weymouth School Committee met on April 28, 2014 in the School Administration 
Building.  The meeting started at 6:00 p.m. Present were Chairperson Sean Guilfoyle, 
Ms. Belmarsh, Mrs. Curran, Ms. Flemer, Mayor Kay, Mrs. Nardone, and Mrs. Sheehan.  
Also present was Superintendent Kenneth Salim. 
 
Dr. Salim conducted the workshop for School Committee members on the mid-cycle 
review of the Educator Evaluation System. 
 
Next Meeting of the Weymouth School Committee 
The Weymouth School Committee will next meet on March 14, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Mary J. Livingstone Humanities Center at Weymouth High School. 
 
The workshop ended at 8:0 p.m. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
               
       Diana R. Flemer – Secretary 
 


